Long Range Planning Advisory Committee
(LPAC+)

LPAC+ Members Meeting

Sam Rudman, Chair

Sandra Lipsey, Vice Chair ThurSday, September 9, 2010
Paul Bergkamp 7:00 PM

Town Hall, 2" floor conference room
Rebecca Casey

Hugh Coxe
Agenda

Bud French

1. Review of Draft Minutes of July 8 and 22, and
Steve Hendry August 12,2010
Claudia King 2. Discussion of Parameters for Community Survey
Kurt Klebe

3. “Round Two” Reports from Research
Julie Motherwell Subcommittees:

e |ocal Economy
Rachel Reed e Historic, Archaeological, and Cultural
Resources

Jim Thibodeau e Housing

Steve Walker 4. ‘““Round Three” Reports from Research

Subcommittees (as time permits)

5. Other Business
Council Liaison: e Economic Improvement Committee
Bonny Rodden Membership

6. Next Meeting

Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-range Planning at 781-5253 ext. 5340 or
tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us if you would like more information or would like to be added to the
committee’s distribution list. Thank you.



